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WANTED FOR ROBBERY 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The above individual is currently wanted in connection with two 
armed robberies in which a firearm was displayed. The incidents 
occurred on 10/25 and 10/26 at approximately 7:30 am on St. 
Nicholas Terrace and W. 130th Street. The perpetrator was 
described as a dark skinned male, 5’7” wearing a black coat, blue 
jeans and a black scarf covering part of his face. 

If you see this individual do not approach him.  Notify CCNY Public 
Safety at (212) 650-7777 or NYPD 26th Detective Jose M. Rojas 
(212) 678-1351 or (917) 900-6653 
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